
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 
Headteacher: Mr Gwyn Williams 

Lymm High School, Oughtrington Lane, Lymm, WA13 0RB 
01925 755458    info@lymmhigh.org.uk    www.lymmhigh.org.uk 

 

 
 

June 2017 

Dear Parents 

Sponsored Walk at Lymm High School: Founders’ Day Tuesday July 18th 2017 

Lymm High School will be involved in raising money for the Julia Derbyshire Campaign on Founders’ Day this 

year by taking part in a sponsored walk in our locality. 

This will be the third year we have undertaken this sponsored walk and it has always been a successful and 

fun event. 

The students will be accompanied by staff, the course staffed by marshalls and staff trained in first aid will 

be on duty and present. As this is part of a normal school day all students will take part. We will also have an 

alternative course on site for students to complete rather than doing the main course if they need to.  

Please note the following:   

o Students have all been advised that they need to be in their PE tops 

o They can wear non regulation bottoms (shorts or tracksuit bottoms) but not ‘fashion clothes’.  Jeans 

should not be worn. 

o Shoes – students should wear trainers, walking boots/shoes or wellies dependent on weather 

conditions 

o They will need to bring a light weight coat if chance of rain – we will be walking no matter what! 

o If sunny – please remind them to wear sun cream and bring a hat  

o They should bring water  

o They will need to bring their sponsorship forms and collected monies 

o If they normally buy food at break they should bring change on this day for the refreshment stall, as 

there will be no refreshments provided by the canteen on our cashless system.  All money raised 

from the break sale will also be going to our charities.  Students’ refreshment money should be kept 

separately from the sponsorship money raised….we would like all sponsorship money to go to the 

charity rather than buying lots of lovely refreshments! 

We are really looking forward to Founders’ Day. It is always a great get together for our school as well as 

bringing an enormous sense of satisfaction through what we can give back to our community. 

Please contact your child’s Head of Year in the first instance if you have any queries or comments. 

Very best wishes 

Jayne O’Grady  


